
 

 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE: 
PLANNED WATER SUPPLY INTERRUPTIONS 

 
Ugu District Municipality hereby informs its customers residing in Oslo Beach, Uvongo, 
Shelly Beach, Margate Ext3, Ramsgate North, Gamalakhe, Nyandezulu and Nositha of a 
planned water supply interruption due to the upgrading of the Boboyi Plant. 
 
Customers are therefore urged to kindly take note of the WATER LOAD SHEDDING and 
PRODUCTION SHUTDOWN scheduled as follows: 
 

WATER LOAD SHEDDING: 
 

DATE:   6 AND 7 SEPTEMBER 2016 
TIME:   22H00 – 4H00 

 
PRODUCTION SHUTDOWN  

 
DATE: 8 and 15 SEPTEMBER 2016  

TIME: 6H00 – 17H00 
 

Customers are urged to store sufficient water during this period. Municipal relief supply will 
be on standby should the need arise 
 
Any inconvenience that might be caused due to these interruptions is sincerely regretted. 
 
For water related queries customers can contact their ward councillor or contact our 24-

Hour Call Centre on 08000 WATER (92837) or (039) 688 5830/36 or SMS 

44751. 
 
Customers can also visit our facebook page: ‘Ugu Municipality Talk’  for updates.  
 
 
Customers’ cooperation in this regard will be highly appreciated. 
 
ISSUED BY: 
Mr DD Naidoo 
Municipal Manager 
Ugu District Municipality 
 

Ugu District Municipality promotes working together to create an environment that is 

friendly, responsive, accountable, effective and efficient for local communities. 


